به نام خدا						
ادگی: اداره آموزش و پرورش منطقه۴ تهران تاریخ آزمون: ۱۱ /۱۰/ ۱۳۹۹		نام و نام -				
, اموزشت :ولــــــتم ستگان	هم دبیر: سرکار خانم دبیر ستان دخترانه غیردولتی شایستگان نام دبیر: سرکار خانم شایر	پایه: یازد				
ام درس: زبان انگلیسی امتحانات ترم اول سال تحصیلی ۱۴۰۰ – ۱۳۹۹ مدت امتحان: ۶۰ دقیقه						
شته تحصیلی:						
	دد: نمره با حروف: نمره پس از تجدید نظر: نام دبیر – امضاء – تاریخ:					
بارم	خداوند همیشه بهترین هایش را به کسانی می دهد که در انتخاب هایشان به او اعتماد و توکل می کنند .	رديف				
1	A. Match the sentences with the correct pictures. (A) (B) (C) (D) 1. Jack is surfing the net. 2. There is a parking lot around. 3. Keep off the grass. 4. My grandfather had a heart attack.	الف				
0.5	 B. Odd one out. 1. improve - create - increase - stop 2. feelings - native - wishes - beliefs 	ب				
1	C. Fill in the blanks with the given words. There is one extra word. "prevent/society/imagine/ability/addicts" 1. We must respect the	Ų				
1	 D. Complete the sentences with your own knowledge. 1. Smoking is	ت				

١

0.5	 E. Underline the correct answer. 1. Mina worked hard, (instead - besides - despite) her health condition. 2. I want to ask you some questions, and I want you to be (honest - homeless - retired) with me. 		
1	F. Choose the correct alternatives. 1. We've got	ج	
1	 G. Find one mistake in each sentence and write the correct form. Have you since watched that movie? I have started learning English for 1998. Children should drink many milk everyday. How many is this? It's thirty dollars. 	چ	
1	H. Complete the sentences with the correct forms of the verbs. 1. Jack		
1	I. Add the appropriate suffixes or prefixes to the words and complete the story. One word is extra. (al/ful/un/dis		

	Writing (8 points)				
	J. Look at each picture and fill in the missing letters.				
1.5	365	(3)	د		
	1. My uncle has high blood				
	2. The number of native speakers of that language is				
	3. China makes up 80 of the world's population.				
2	K. Add the words in parenthesis to the sentences.				
	1. The man is eating quickly. (lunch)				
	2. The baby laughed .(loudly)				
	3. I measure myself twice a year. (always)				
	4. The worker don't work anymore. (in that company)				
2.5	L. Read this short story and write the correct words in the following				
	Jack Smith traveled to Iran in 2017. He visited historical places like Takhte-Jamshid in Shiraz. He liked there a lot and wrote a letter to his friends and said, "Iran is a nice country."				
	Object Adverb of place Subject A	Adverb of time			
	1	•••••			
	M. Unscramble the following words. 1. bread / much / your mother / does / how / need?				
2	2. seen / I / have / this / film / already.				

Reading Comprehension (8points)

N. Read the following passage and decide which choice (a), (b), (c), or (d) best fits each space.

Nowadays, many languages are...(1)... their native speakers. When a language dies, the knowledge and culture ...(2)... with it. A lot of endangered languages are in Oceania and south America. Some of them are in Asia and Africa. The number of ...(3)... languages of the world is around 7000, and many of them may not ... (4)... in the future. Many researchers are now trying to protect endangered languages. This can save lots of information and values of people around the world.

- 1. a) communicating
- b) exchange
- c) losing
- d) keeping

- 2. a) make up
- b) range
- c) attack
- d) disappear

- 3. a) mental
- b) impossible
- c) live
- d) deaf

4. a) jog

4

- b) exist
- c) understand
- d) surf

O. Read the following text and answer the questions.

Mr. Jack Smith's doctor advised him on healthy eating habits in his email. Read the email and answer the questions.

Fruits such as oranges, apples, bananas and vegetables like spinach, green beans, and broccoli are very necessary for our body. People should eat grains and proteins. Meat and bean are primary sources of protein and as you know protein is very important for proper muscle and brain development. People should also take dairy products such as milk because they provide calcium, vitamin D, and other essential nutrients.









- 1. What is the best title for this e-mail?
- a) Dairy products

b) What should we eat

c) Proteins and vitamins

- d) Balanced diet
- 2. What does the underlined word "essential" mean?
- a) powerful
- **b)** necessary
- c) wonderful
- d) amazing
- 3. Dairy Products provide...... for our body.
- 4. Why is protein important for our body?

Good Luck

دختران عزيزم موفق باشيد .